
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Dear Principal / Head of Arts & Culture 

 

We would like to invite your school to participate in the 2025  festival.   
 
The festival is praised by schools, teachers and parents as a festival with extremely high standards, the 
finest adjudicators, a beautiful countryside, relaxed atmosphere and is labelled for the past 12 years as the 
biggest educational festival in the Eastern Cape.  This is transparent if we look at all of our sponsors, their 
support and involvement in this elite festival.  This festival is not interested in profits.  It is not just a 
festival where you hire teachers from neighbouring schools or friends as adjudicators in order just to say 
that my child achieved a gold at the festival and a week later the same child receive a bronze at another 
festival for the same performance. NO, the participant is of utmost importance to us.  The participants 
have to spend months preparing their performance/performances in order to achieve something in life.   It 
is our responsibility to set a proper cultural platform for participants, to create an appropriate atmosphere 
and to acquire the very best adjudicators, highly trained professionals and let them decide the standard of 
the work performed.  If a participant achieve a gold medal at this festival, then that is truly the standard of 
the participant. 

It is clear that this Arts and Culture Festival has become a key part of the cultural landscape in and around 
the Sundays River Valley and that it is growing in significance to the wider cultural scene in the Eastern 
Cape.  Schools as far as East London & the Ciskei/Transkei participated in this festival annually in huge 
numbers.  Its growth, together with the enthusiasm of a wide range of local, provincial and national 
supporters/sponsors has now rightfully established it as the biggest educational festival in the Eastern 
Cape with the focus on Arts and Culture.  This is extremely encouraging. 

Attached, please find a form to be completed which should be returned to us as soon as possible. 

I trust that you will allow your school to participate in this unique festival and thereby provide the 
opportunity to be exposed to the true  South African Arts and Culture scene.   The Festival is open for 
Grade RR – Grade 12.  It is also open for students and adults.  Languages:  Afrikaans, English and isiXhosa. 

Looking forward to your response. 

With best regards and appreciation 

 

………………….. 
(Mr) C. Korkie 
Festival Organiser 
 

 

 

 

 

 
    



 

 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE FOLLOWING AND RETURN IT BACK TO info@srvartsfest.co.za AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

 

1. NAME OF SCHOOL:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………..would like to receive the    

 

SUNDAYS RIVER VALLEY PROVINCIAL ARTS AND CULTURE FESTIVAL 2025 

Proudly hosted by  

ST COLMCILLE  SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Electronic syllabus.   

 

YES NO 

 

NOTE:  (NO AFFILIATION FEES ARE CHARGED) 

 

 

2.  Contact person:  ……………………………………………….. 

 

3. E-mail address:  ……………………………………………………….. 

 

4. Postal Address:  …………………………………………………………………………… 

   …………………………………………………………………………… 

   …………………………………………………………………………… 

   …………………………………………………………………………… 

   …………………………………………………………………………… 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME!  IT IS APPRECIATED 

mailto:info@srvartsfest.co.za

